
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bury Volunteer Roll of Appreciation  

 

Many organisations throughout Bury have been 

nominating their dedicated unsung volunteers for 

recognition by the Bury Volunteer Roll of Appreciation. 

Some of those nominated can be found in this Roll of 

Appreciation We also recognise how much valuable 

support is provided by all volunteers throughout the 

Borough of Bury on a daily. For this, offer our heartfelt 

thanks to all those unnamed as well. 

You will also find some examples of why the volunteers 

are appreciated at the end of this roll. Further examples 

will be included in the June Volunteer Bulletin when 

issued. 

If you require any information around the Bury Roll of 

Appreciation, please contact 

volunteering@buryvcfa.org.uk 
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Bury Volunteer Roll of Appreciation  

Volunteer Organisation 
  

Alex Hindley Creative Living Centre 

Amenya Saviour Creative Living Centre 
Angela Badham Creative Living Centre 

Angie Smith Creative Living Centre 

Bernard Yardley Jewish Action for Mental Health 

Beverley Fraser Jigsaw 

Catrina Kay  Bury Boccia 

Chris Neilson Bury VCFA 

Christine Adams Jigsaw 

Christine Reynolds Jigsaw 

Christine Wisler Jigsaw 

Craig Steele Creative Living Centre 

David Dutton Friends of Chesham Woods 

David Smith Creative Living Centre 

Dawn Turnbull The Attic Project 

Diane Hoolachan Creative Living Centre 

Elaine Valle-Jones FGRS Community Hub 

Esme Winter Creative Living Centre 

Evan Parker Creative Living Centre 

Gloria Real Jigsaw 

  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Volunteer Organisation 

  

Hayley Deveney The Attic Project 

Helen Williams Creative Living Centre 

Jagwiga Stoch Creative Living Centre 

Jane Wild Creative Living Centre 

Jeanette Proctor FGRS Community Hub  

Jennifer Dall Creative Living Centre 

Joanne Robinson Bury Adult Learning 

Judith Moffat Jigsaw 

Katherine Edge Jigsaw 

Laura Armstrong Ainsworth Primary School 

Lena-Julia Mareiker Fumey The Attic Project 

Lincoln Kay The Attic Project 

Liz Grogan Creative Living Centre 

Lynsey Silcock Jigsaw 

Michael Gwyn Jigsaw 

Neville Edmondson Bury VCFA 

Nicola Smith FGRS Community Hub 

Patricia Gradwell Creative Living Centre 

Paul Bradbury Bury Adult Learning 

Paul McCormick Bury Boccia 

Rachel Roberts Jigsaw 

Samuel Rees Creative Living Centre 

Shirley Melluish Jigsaw 

Steph-Marie Yates Bury VCFA 

Ted Bartlett Creative Living Centre 

Tim Robinson N-compass Bury Carers Hub 

Wendy Duckta FGRS Community Hub 
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Why Volunteers are appreciated. 

Our volunteers here at are absolutely invaluable. We could not do what we do 

without them, from someone to drive the minibus to those in the kitchen 

making cups of tea and coffee to our shelf re-stockers in the pantry, every 

single volunteer plays an important role. Each one gives their time, energy, 

and patience so freely, it is a beautiful thing to witness. Thank you to our 

wonderful volunteers for all you do! 

***** 

Without David’s tireless work in Chesham Woodlands, the area would not 

have this fantastic resource on their doorstep. He leads a small group of 

volunteers and the knowledge he has and shares with us is immense. Not only 

does he lead the group every Sunday he dedicates more of his own time to 

prepare everything, removing rubbish, providing woodland plants, sharpening 

the tools, on top of applying for grants and ensuring all the relevant Health 

and Safety documentation is completed. David is one in a million and deserves 

recognition for all he does.  

***** 

Beverley befriends a member by going round to her house once or twice a 

month and entertains her by assisting her to do crosswords, and chats to her, 

keeping her company, so she does not feel socially isolated. She has been a 

constant and reliable resource to the lady she befriends. It helps by improving 

the lady’s self-esteem and confidence and puts a ‘smile on her face.’ Due to 

her warm, kind nature the member finds her easily approachable. Beverley is 

an asset to the charity and her support is invaluable. 

***** 

Jeanette is instrumental in our uniform campaign. Jeanette was the lady 

behind the scenes, sorting the uniform room, putting everything on shelves, 

restocking and sorting all referrals and donations. We would have been lost 

without her. Thank you, Jeanette. The impact you had for us and also the 750 

plus children we provided uniform for last year was huge. We would not have 

been able to reach so many people without you. 

***** 

Lena came to us as a service user and continued her journey volunteering with 

The Attic Project. Lena dedicates her Tuesday mornings to help us prepare 

valuable food parcels for people who need them within our community. Lena 

arranges the food pantry every week and cleans around to ensure the building 

is clear before our group sessions and makes a big difference. Lena is now in 

Part time employment and is studying nursing but continues to volunteer as 

she loves to give back to those in need. We value all Lena's hard work, and we 

believe she deserves this recognition. 

***** 

If these quotes inspire you,  why not have a look at the current 

Volunteer Bulletin on this website by clicking here? 

 Volunteering Bulletin – Bury VCFA 
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https://www.buryvcfa.org.uk/volunteering/volunteering-bulletin/
https://www.buryvcfa.org.uk/volunteering/volunteering-bulletin/

